
 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
(Non Profit Public Service  jgibson4@telus.net) 
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http://www.stolen

boats.ca/ 

 

The Lethbridge Police Service is attempting to identify the owner of a 1985 Skeeter Starfire 175. 

If you can assist, please contact Constable Mark Smith of the Criminal Investigations Section.  

mark.smith@lethbridgepolice.ca  File 2017-018422.  Non Emerg 403-328-4444 
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